Isaiah 63:7-9

God's Mercy Remembered

⁷I will recount the gracious deeds of the LORD, the praiseworthy acts of the LORD, because of all that the LORD has done for us, and the great favor to the house of Israel that he has shown them according to his mercy, according to the abundance of his steadfast love. ⁸ For he said, "Surely they are my people, children who will not deal falsely"; and he became their savior⁹ in all their distress. It was no messenger or angel but his presence that saved them; in his love and in his pity he redeemed them; he lifted them up and carried them all the days of old.



JENKINS WEEKLY ACTIVITIES – JANUARY 1st - JANUARY 7th HAPPY NEW YEAR JENKINS CHURCH

TODAY 9:00am: Prayer Service

10:15am: Morning Worship Service

No Youth Tonight

MONDAY 3:30pm: Women's Fitness Class

5:00pm: Burrito Ministry at Green Street Church

TUESDAY
WEDNESDAY
3:30pm: Top Edge Baton
1:00pm: Quilting Group

3:00pm: Sonya's Group

THURSDAY 3:30pm: Women's Fitness Class

FRIDAY 3:30pm: Top Edge Baton Prayer Service 9:00am: Prayer Service

10:15am: Holy Communion Morning Worship Service

Pot Luck Brunch





JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 2501 York Road, Nolensville, TN 37135

Rev. Jason Mikel 615-243-8938 Church Office: 615-776-2339 Fax: 615-776-3520

jenkinspastor@gmail.com

jenkinscpcoffice@gmail.com, jenkinscpcyouth@gmail.com, jenkinscpcfinance@gmail.com jenkinsmdo@yahoo.com



2016 YEAR END DONATION REPORT-STATEMENT

Please be sure and check your church mailbox for your **2016 Year End Donation Statement Report.** If you have any questions please see Diane Riggs. Thank You

<u>Mailboxes are located in front of the Secretary office.</u>



We will share and have <u>Communion Sunday on January 8, 2017, along with our</u> Pot Luck Brunch.



BAZAAR COLLECTION BOX FOR 2017

When you are putting away your Christmas items this year and find you no longer want or need items, <u>WE</u> have a place for them. A collection box has been set up in the gym for you to bring your items. We appreciate any donations to help with 2017 Bazaar. Thank you.



P.J. Francescon on the 4th; Louise Russell on the 6th; Michael Turko on the 7th;

HAPPY JANUARY ANNIVERSARIES THIS WEEK TO:

No Anniversaries to report this week

We would love to acknowledge your Birthday and Anniversary. If we have somehow missed it or don't have it, please let the office know or write it on the Info & Registration form in your bulletin. Thank you.



DUTY ELDER FOR THE WEEK

Duty Elder for this week: **Melanie Staudt**Duty Elder for next week: **Jim Baker**

All Elders Please check your Family Mailbox for your new 2017 Duty Elder List

SUNDAY NURSERY

*Nursery worker for this Sunday: Irene Boydston
*Nursery worker for next week: Sherry Windrow
Please check your Family Mailbox for your new 2017 Nursery List.
(Subject to Change)



BIBLE STUDY IS BACK



Please join us on Wednesday Night, January 11, 2017 @ 6:30pm. We will start a "Crash Course" 3 week study on Old Testament History.

Dinner will be a 5:45 (Pizza)

Hope to see everyone here!

